
Early divisions and groups 
 
 
 
 

The group names in the synonymy of many of the earlier daffodils in the Register are listed below. They were 
part of a scheme of classification drawn up by the Royal Horticultural Society’s Daffodil Conference of 1884 
when “New Daffodils” as opposed to the species were brought under review for the first time. It was resolved 
that these and all future new garden varieties should carry “fancy” names in the modern language, not pseudo-
botanic names in Latin form. 
 
The newly named daffodils were listed in groups and di


